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01413est, 

ales atan, 

February 27, 1950 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is verification th,lt we -re in receipt of your report on 
WNCA receiption. We humbly regret that time will not allow us 
to answer your fine letter adequately. However, we have re- 
ceived so many reports that time will not allow us this real 
privilege. Thank you so very much for your kindness. 

ishes, 

Márshall Pack 
Program Director 

GIVING THE MOST IN COMMUNITY SERVICE LATEST NEWS MUSIC YOU LIKE 


